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2017 PROM NIGHT FACT SHEET
· Make sure that the Westchester car service and the limousine
driver you contract with are properly permitted with the
Westchester County Taxi & Limousine Commission (WCTLC)           
       * When the car arrives on prom night, check the following:

1. The Vehicle’s WCTLC Permit
     Cars licensed to do for-hire business in Westchester County will have a
     rectangular WCTLC decal on the lower right side of the windshield
     The expiration date of each permit is prominently displayed on the permit
2. The Driver’s Permit
     The driver should be able to produce a valid WCTLC driver permit.
     The expiration date of the permit will be prominently displayed in RED
 under the driver’s photo.

       * All Westchester County for-hire vehicles that seat fewer than 20 passengers
          must be registered with the WCTLC except taxicabs, buses, wheelchair-

          accessible vans, and funeral cars.

       * NYS Department of Motor Vehicles requires that a driver of a vehicle that

          seats 15 or more passengers have a Commercial Driver’s License (CDL).

       * Remind the car service that persons under 21 will use the car, and that 

          the bar should not be stocked with alcohol.  Also speak to the driver

and reiterate to him/her that he/she is not to provide alcohol, and/or allow the
         consumption of alcohol, by under-aged passengers while riding in the vehicle.

For more information, contact Steve Carroll, Taxi and Limousine Commission, at
(914) 995-8393 or visit the TLC Website site at: www.westchestergov.com/tlc. 
  (Reproduce locally in quantity and distribute to parents and students)

